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On 4 March 2025, Ambassador Asazuma participated in a seminar on 

“Digital Rehabilitation,” a prison reform project funded by the 

Japanese government and implemented in Namibia by the United Nations 

Interregional Crime and Justice Research Institute (UNICRI). The project 

began in 2023, and the actual digital tool for prisoners’rehabilitation 

programme will be installed in Namibian prisons and the training on 

their appropriate and ethical use will be held this year. 

 

The seminar included a presentation on digital rehabilitation and group 

work for stuff of Namibian Correctional Service. 

 

  

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ambassador Asazuma delivers a speech 

 

 

 



         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

（Front row, third from left to right）Ms. Yamamoto, Research Expert from the 

UNICRI、Ms. Martin, Deputy Commissioner General, Namibian Correctional Service、

Ambassador Asazuma、Shaalulange Deputy Commissioner General(Acting CG) Namibian 

Correctional Service 

 


